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Welcome to Beech Class


General Information


Your child is in Silver Birch class, working with Mr Parker, Mrs Staines and Mrs Dobson.


Doors will open at 8:40am. Please ensure your child arrives promptly at school, ready for registration to be taken at 8:55am. School finishes at 3:15pm. If you wish to have a chat with us, feel free to call in at the end of the day.


Encourage your child as to be as independent as possible. 


It is a good idea for your child to have a full water bottle in school. Please ensure this is kept clean.


P.E. will take place every Tuesday and Friday afternoon. 


Homework will be set every Friday, with a spelling check the following week. The children are also encouraged to visit the two apps as listed over the page. The Homework Challenge will be set just before October half term.


We will be taking part in the school walk every Wednesday. Suitable shoes for this activity are advised.  
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  Times Tables Rock Stars


In order to develop fluency and mastery of times tables facts, each child has been allocated a user name and password for the above app. Please encourage your child to visit this fun and exciting platform in order to build their confidence and speed.


        Read Theory


A comprehension based app that will help your child develop their literacy skills.




















*Reminders*


•Children should not wear earrings or any other jewellery when participating in physical activities at school. Long hair must be tied back.


•Please name all items of school/PE clothing so that we can return these items to you. 


•Should you have any concerns about your child at school, please do not hesitate to contact us at any time.


•Our aim is to help all children make the best possible progress through the year. To help us please ensure your child’s attendance is as close to 100% as possible.








